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  CJS NEWS 
  Issue 6 —  Friday 13 October 2023 

WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY  

On Tuesday, we celebrated World Mental Health 

Day by wearing yellow to support the YoungMinds 

#helloyellow campaign. The new Wellbeing 

Ambassadors have been fully involved and 

supported their classes brilliantly.  

YEAR 3 DARE2BELIEVE FESTIVAL  

On Wednesday, some of our year 3 pupils took 

part in the Dare2Believe multi skills festival  at 

the Grange School where   they had the 

opportunity to take part in activities such as, 

curling, team building and even Quidditch!  

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to school for parent/teacher consultations next week. These meetings are a 

superb opportunity to share information with the class teacher and to discuss how your child has settled into school this 

academic year. A really close partnership between home and school is a building block for your child’s future success. 

Please make sure you have signed up on School Cloud for your meeting. Have a great weekend. 

  

BRANSGORE ROTARY SHOE BOX APPEAL 

In assemblies on Monday, we talked to our pupils about the Rotary Shoebox appeal and gave them an insight into where 

it may be sent and those people who would  benefit from their kindness.  

Bransgore Rotary have provided the boxes  and an instruction leaflet, on how to make up the shoebox and items you 

should/ should not include. If you would like to support this cause, boxes are available to collect from reception. The 

deadline for handing in completed shoeboxes is WEDNESDAY 8 NOVEMBER, which allows for the half term holiday to 

put together your gift. We hope you will be keen to support this worthy cause. Thank you 
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YEAR 3 HINDUISM WORKSHOP 

The Year 3 children had the opportunity to experience life as a Hindu this week with our Hinduism workshop led by 

Krishna from the Hinduism Education Service. This exciting session allowed our children to apply their recent RE 

learning in a stimulating and hands-on way and the children were amazing during the event. We were allowed to 

dress up as Hindu Princesses and Princes using authentic Hindu saris, turbans and shawls, practise typical Hindu 

greetings and learnt about how Hindus celebrate their festival of light. Namaste.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Christchurch Junior School, Clarendon Road, Christchurch, Dorset, BH23 2AA  Tel: 01202 485579 Email: office@cjsdorset.org  Twitter: @CJSDorset 

CELEBRATIONS AND ACHIEVEMENTS 

 

Frankie, Poppy, Jessica and Evelyn in year 5 

raised  £139.72 for the RNLI fundraising bake 

sale last Friday. Well done to all the girls for 

organising this event.  

Bella in 5CD, was the lucky winner of the  guess 

how many sweets in the jar competition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elliot in 3CM ran 1.5k on Saturday in the Run Bournemouth event for Elsie’s 

Rose Charity and came 12th out of 204 with a time of 6:42 minutes. He also 

helped to raise nearly £700 for Elsie’s Rose, a charity that helps families 

financially with children receiving end of life care and in the immediate 

months after their passing.  

If you would like to make a contribution to the Elsie’s Rose Charity, please 

follow the link to the just giving page:  

Gemma's fundraiser for Elsie’s Rose  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE RACE WINNERS 

The winners of the attendance race for w/c 09 October 2023  

Year 3GD & 3SC 100%   

Year 4NJ & 4AL 97.4% 

Year 5AM  66.6%   

Year 6CC  98.6%  

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.justgiving.com%2fpage%2fgemma-crook-1691084949112%3futm_medium%3dfundraising%26utm_content%3dpage%252Fgemma-crook-1691084949112%26utm_source%3dwhatsapp%26utm_campaign%3dpfp-whatsapp&c=E,1,g6v_Nk-7Yth2bnp
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 16 October      Parent/teacher consultations 4.30pm -7.30pm  

Wednesday 18 October     Parent/teacher consultations 3.30pm –5.30pm  

Friday 20 October      Staff Training Day (no pupils to attend) 

Monday 23-Friday 27 October    Half-term holiday 

Monday 30 October      Staff Training Day (no pupils to attend) 

Monday 6  November—Monday 4 December  Year 3 swimming lessons commence for 3LY & 3SC 

Wednesday  9 November     Rotary  Shoebox appeal boxes to be returned  

CURRENT VACANCIES AT TWYNHAM LEARNING 

https://www.twynhamlearning.com/187/staff-vacancies  

We are an excellent multi-academy trust to work for and have Twynham Learning employee values that underpin our 
work together:  

VACANCY SCHOOL CLOSING DATE 

Behaviour Co-ordinator The Grange School 20/10/2023 

Caretaker Twynham TGS 20/10/2023 

Cleaner  Twynham School 18/10/2023 

Design and Technology Technician  Twynham School 18/10/2023 

Senior TA Sports Christchurch Junior School 20/10/2023 

Student Services Worker Twynham School 16/10/2023 

Student Services Worker ( Care experienced) The Grange School 16/10/2023 

Teacher of Design and Technology  Twynham TGS 20/10/2023 

Teacher of Geography Twynham TGS 20/10/2023 

Teaching Assistant Stourfield Junior School 18/10/2023 

Welfare Officer Christchurch Junior School 27/10/2023 

https://www.twynhamlearning.com/187/staff-vacancies
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A MESSAGE FROM YUNEX TRAFFIC—DESIGN A ROAD SAFETY STICKER COMPETITON  

Yunex Traffic are running a competition for school children to design a road safety sticker. The winning entry will win a 

£50.00 Halfords voucher and will be displayed on their fleet of vehicles as part of the Brake Road Safety Campaign, with 

the focus this year on speed.  

Entries should be handed into the school office by Thursday 19 October with your child’s name and class clearly marked. 

Designs can be on A4 paper and can be portrait or landscape.  
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HEALTHY BODY— HEALTHY MIND FESTIVAL—CHRISTCHUECH SCHOOLS SPORTS PARTNERSHIP 

 

Please indicate your intention to attend below by following this link to complete the form: https://forms.office.com/

e/27qjVJW6Lq  

https://t.co/0hxchMch4k
https://t.co/0hxchMch4k
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A MESSAGE FROM HIGHCLIFFE CASTLE –HALF TERM ACTIVITIES  
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HALLOWEEN WREATH WORKSHOP 

A workshop designed for children aged 9 years  plus, where they can create a spectacular ghoulish Halloween door 

wreath! For information on how to book, please see the flyer below:   
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A MESSAGE FROM RIPPA RUGBY—OCTOBER HALF TERM BALL CAMPS 
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A MESSAGE FROM CHRISTCHURCH HISTORICAL SOCIETY  


